
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 22.6.22. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week we are starting a 2 week learning journey about Peter Pan. On Thursday 30th of 

June we will be having an Imagination Day in the wooded area in school. Please can your 

children wear clothes suitable for getting dirty in. Long sleeves and trousers are 

preferable to minimise scratches and protect their skin. We will be enjoying some treats 

so please advise one of the members of staff if your child has any food allergies. 

 

Also, as a class, we discussed what to do with the proceeds of our plant sale which we 

held before half term. The children would like to donate the money to Stone Pillow and 

one of the charities supporting children affected by the war in Ukraine. They felt they 

would like to raise a bit more money and so we have decided to hold a toy sale on Friday 

1st July. If you have a toy or game you can spare or have grown out of, please could you 

bring in 1 or 2 toys/games which you are happy to sell on to someone else. We are unable 

to take more than one or 2 donations from each child as we don’t have space to store 

everything. These will be sold after school. If you and your child are able to help to sell 

the toys after school, we would really appreciate your help from 2:30pm. Please see Mrs 

Totman. 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support of the school and your child’s learning.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Ali Totman 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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